February 4, 1976

Mr. John Hachigian
3957 Bonnington Court
Chamblee, Georgia 30341

Dear Mr. Hachigian:

On the instructions of His Eminence Archbishop Torkom Manoogian,
enclosed pleased find two copies of a list reflecting Armenians resid-
ing in the Atlanta, Georgia, area.

Sincerely,

Sylvia Terzibashian
Secretary to the Primate

Enclosures



